
Hello everyone! My name is Bing and I’m the Bamburgh Bookworm. I absolutely love books
and reading. I heard about the brilliant children at Bamburgh School and just had to come
and see them! I was so impressed that I decided to stay and become the school reading
mascot.

I love dropping into lessons and seeing all of the children reading. Every day, I go into
classrooms to see if I can spot any children reading. It might be a book, a piece of work or
something on the computer, I just love to see children reading.

If I see them reading, I give the children a special token which they can put onto their special
Bing Bookmark. Once they have filled their card, they get a special prize!

I love to find out what the children and staff are reading. If you are in school, you could share
what book you are reading. I’d love to hear all about it!

Happy reading, and remember - Everything Starts With a Book!


